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Regulatory Alert 
 

Azerbaijan – delays expected due to reforms at telecommunications 
Authority of Azerbaijan. 
 
PCS has been informed that on 15 January 2016 a new Minister of Communications 
and High Technologies Authority in Azerbaijan has been appointed, which will elicit significant 
reorganisation at the Authority.  
 
The new appointment of the minister and reorganisation followed dismissal of the previous 
minister as a result of an unexpected audit conducted by anticorruption department.  
 
As a result, it has been advised that there will be significant delays in the Type Approval 
review time in Azerbaijan, as well as issuance of certificates.  
 
PCS will continue to monitor developments at the Authority very closely to be able to expedite 
the process where possible. 
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